
 March Newsletter        

Happy Birthdays:  

Zoey 

Farrah 

Mrs Eakin 

Mrs McKin-

Principal’s Voice:  
Thank you for the 91% response rate for the parent Questionnaire. Once the results have been collated 

information will be distributed to parents.  I will include information from the children’s questionnaire 

too. There are some areas we can improve and these have already been set in motion. Your feedback is 

very much appreciated. The staff would like to thank you for the many positive comments.  

 

The Summer Scheme will run the week beginning 24th July as once again the level of interest has been 

extremely high. 

Miss M Henry 

School Council News 

The School Council successfully organised 

craft activities for the House group for 

Valentine’s Day. Some exceptional pieces 

were created for loved ones.  

Star Pupils:  

Wade, Lewis E., Alfie, Cade, Yasmyn, Anna  and Megan. 

 

Other Information: 

School photographer will be in on Monday  13th March 

at 9.30am.  

Open interviews -  20th March. Children go home at 

1pm and parents may come any time until 5pm to see 

their child’s class teacher/s.  

SNAG—Have decided to reintroduce their ‘Food 

Tasters’ once a month to allow children to sample 

healthier snacks.  

House Points:  

Blue 331, Red 295, Yellow 291, Green 273 

P6 & 7 

Are working on life cycles, plants, angles, 

measures and have been working on  

similes, onomatopoeia and synonyms. 

It is the wolves topic that continues to 

be a howling success as the children are 

producing talking eBooks of facts,  

figures and images.  

Miss Gibson’s class are trying to avoid disaster by learning 

about natural disasters. They are investigating Tsunamis, 

hurricanes, volcanoes and earthquakes to name but a few.  

Miss Brolly’s class are studying the works of Julia 

Donaldson. One of her best known works is of 

course, The Gruffalo.  

To find out more about their featured author visit 

http://www.juliadonaldson.co.uk/  


